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September
Thirteenth

1922.

Messrs. Loft it? Bros. & Co 
60-66 Madison Street,
Ohioago, 111.

* »

Dear Sirsi-
In the absence of Fir Arthur Currie 

f beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
September 7th making inquiry with reference to one 
Famuel Edwin Curran.

As it is over two years since 
General Currie severed his connection with the 
Department of ililitia & Defence, I am forwarding 
your letter to the Chief of the General Staff, 
Militia Department, Ottawa, who may be able to give 
you the information you require.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


